Dr. Debra Robinson has requested additional Information on Item # AC1-Agreement between the PBCSD and PBC
 

QUESTION:  This is not the 1st agreement. How many AIT  teachers have participated?
How have their students performed?
RESPONSE:  
 

To date, there have been nine (9) participants.  Two are in schools this semester.
 

These are comments from the principals that have participated in the FAU/AIT program.
 

Anne Turner:  Both of the AIT teachers who were at Gove were hired by Anne Turner.  One taught kindergarten and the other taught first grade.  Their students performed well. Ms. Turner picked up a FAU/AIT graduate who was a UAT this semester for her school.
 

Derrick Hibler:  The teachers are very prepared, more so than a first-year teacher.  They receive great support from FAU and mentoring from the FAU staff.   Students try to run off a first-year teacher; however, the students reacted as if the teacher had years of experience.  Their students increased their learning gains and met the NCLB requirements.  Both teachers are in the reading department.
 

Lavoise Smith:  Her teacher is gaining a lot of experience.  She participates with the 90 minute learning team, receives support from both the reading and math coaches, and from her FAU mentor.  She is fine with her delivery, on track with what the students need to know, and has no discipline problems.  Ms. Smith plans to hire her in January as she relates well with the students.
 

Mary Evans:  Her FAU/AIT teacher last year came after a teacher was a 97 day termination and several subs.  The students performed wonderfully with him.. He received support from the FAU/AIT mentor.  Ms. Evans could plot the students' achievement from the time he took over the class.  It is a great program which works well. 
